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Friday 27th March 2020 

 

Dear Yr6 Parents and Carers, 

  

Firstly, thank you for your support during this extraordinary time. I hope you are all keeping well and making the 

most out of a surreal situation.  

   

As you know, the school is closed for the foreseeable future and this week we have been working hard to set up a 

range of online learning support. The packs provided last week are designed to last until the Easter holidays but, 

following that, we will be providing a more structured timetable with specific lessons and objectives.  

 

I have set up a ‘Google classroom’ and the children can start responding the lessons on there; I will be checking 

it daily. They all should know how to login via the Holy Trinity website but if they have forgotten please do not 

hesitate to contact me on the Dojo’s app.  

 

I am hoping that the school will re-open by the end of the academic year but we have to go according to the 

guidance.  If this is not possible I want you to know that we will get them all together, possibly on a Saturday in 

September, to celebrate their class and to hold some of our Year 6 rites of passage that they may miss such as 

the Oscars and our Leavers Assembly. 

One last thing: one of the dangers of this period of isolation will be too much screen time! Please be mindful 

about this, balancing board games and active learning with screens. Also on our website are reminders about e-

safety. This is a great time to teach cooking skills, learn to sew, practice your art etc. and please send me 

pictures of these activities via Google Classrooms or the Dojo app.  

  

  

We look forward to seeing them all together again as soon as possible. 

 

 

  

Best wishes 

 

Miss Dillon 
 

Strength for Today, Bright Hope for Tomorrow 

holytrinitynw3.co.uk 


